ITAA March 2017 Interim Treasurers Report

The ITAA currently has $18,925.84 on deposit at 5th Third Bank. The ITAA
closed 2016 with a cash balance of $15,975.46.

Positive income trends remain intact from both tournament growth and membership growth.

Expense growth has occurred as the ITAA enhances member value through promotion and upgraded awards.

The Full ITAA 2016 financial report will be presented at the Outdoor Championship

Respectfully Submitted,

Gabriel Querol
ITAA Treasurer
